Sent: 17 August 2020 15:02

To: Planning Policy

Subject: Radford Semele Neighbourhood Plan
Dear Sir/Madam

[ wish to register my total support for RSNP as, stated above,having read the full documentation in paper
form. I feel that the local community should have a bigger say in their future environment,particularly with
the possibility of future planning regulations being relaxed.

[ would also like to comment on two points in the documentation where a company or a person raised
objection to the report, having a commercial interest in this area. I find this strange that these people or

a company can be so involved in such a document when they do not reside in the area, as the definition of
Neighbourhood 1s ,this locality or vicinity ,

Y ours Sincerely

Anthony Hitchcox



